
Knight for the Day 

An opportunity for prospective students entering 2nd-7th grades in the 2018-2019 school year. 

Wednesday, November 1st 

7:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. 

 

On Wednesday, November 1st, prospective students are invited to spend the day at Blessed Sacrament School and 

become a Knight for the Day. This will be an opportunity students entering the 2nd-7th grade in the 2018-2019 

school year to see what a regular day at BSS is like.  Your child will be paired with an ambassador and attend  

classes and participate in the day’s activities. 

 

To have your child participate in this special day, please complete the response form and return it to the  

Admissions Office no later than Friday, October 27th. Please note that for planning purposes, this is a firm date. 

 

Our school day begins at 7:45 a.m. so we ask that you arrive a few minutes prior so we may introduce all visitors to 

their buddy for the day.  Immediately following our daily morning meeting, I will host a prospective parent coffee 

and brief tour. 

At the end of the day, your child will be released to you from the school office. All visitors must be picked up by 

2:30 pm. 

We are excited to welcome prospective Knights on Wednesday, November 1st. This is a regular school day and all 

school rules, including dress codes, apply.  In general, we do not allow mobile devices to be turned on during the 

day, we do not wear hats inside the building, and we do expect students to dress modestly and wear shoes appro-

priate for participation in our PE program and outdoor recess.  Students will need to pack a lunch and a snack. 

 

We look forward to sharing the Blessed Sacrament experience with your child and we are certain he or she will 

enjoy the day at BSS.  If you have any questions or concerns please contact Tara Hackman, Admissions Director at 

336.570.0019 or thackman@bssknights.org.  Visit our website to learn more at www.bssknights.org. 

 

 

It’s a GREAT day to be a Knight! 



 

Blessed Sacrament School Knight for a Day Program 

Please return this response form no later than . Spaces are limited. 

Name of the prospective Knight: 

Current Grade: 

Current school:  

Parent Name: 

Address: 

Phone Number(s) to reach parent during this event: 

Email address: 

 

CONTACT (if parent cannot be reached): 

Contact number(s):  

to child: 

HEALTH INFORMATION 

Is there any we should know about your child that may be important during his/her visit with 

us on November 1st? 

Allergies:                                                                                                                                                            

Medications:  

Other 

Please note, we will not administer to a visiting student. If the student is ill, parents must be 

prepared to come to the school upon a call from the office. 

 

I give my child to be a Knight for the Day, hosted by Blessed Sacrament School, on Wednesday,  

November 1, 2017. I this will be a regular school day and that my child will be expected to  

follow all school rules. I that if my child becomes ill, or, if for any other reason the School 

deems necessary, I will be contacted and will pick up my child immediately. 

 

Signature of Visitor’s Parent                                                                                      Date 


